
 

Tēnā koe  

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
(LGOIMA) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 25 March 2021 for information regarding 
Fire Protection Systems.  

Unfortunately we are unable to provide a response to your request as it is not clear what 
information you would like. We have made attempts to clarify this request with you and have 
not yet received an answer, so it is difficult for us to provide you with information related to 
this request as it stands. 

We are therefore declining your request under 17(g) of the LGOIMA as the information is not 
held, and there are no reasonable grounds to believe it is held by, or more closely connected 
with the functions of, another Minister or agency.  

We would however like to get you the information you require if you could please clarify this 
request. Please contact us to provide clarification and we will get a response to you, you can 
email us on informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz, or call Jack Brown, Maintenance 
Manager on 027 314 7600.  

 

Nāku noa, nā  

Hutt City Council  

 

 

27 April 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 




